
Guy Holman 
13 Davies Street 

SCONE NSW 2337 

Attention Planning Services 

I am writing in support of the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 
6612) as proposed by Daracon Group. 

The Martins Creek Quarry is a crucial source of the rock required for stemming. 
It is great the aggregate is available from a local long time operating quarry. 

I work for Daracon as a Stemming Truck Operator. Daracon have a large fleet of 
Stemming Trucks that require specially qualified drivers to deliver the stemming 
aggregate from their Martins Creek Quarry to the Mt Thorley mine. 

I believe the Martins Creek Quarry is a valuable resource to the Hunter area, not 
only as a supplier of quarry rock, but also as a substantial employer of local 
people and is of great importance to the regions economics and sustainable 
future. For these reasons I strongly support the Martins Creek Quarry Project. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Regards, 


